
Dear Dr. Hargraves,  

Thank you again for editing this manuscript. We have now completed all your requested revisions. 

 

Changes to the manuscript: 

1. Moved code and data availability to after the conclusions. 

2. Thorough read to hunt out grammatical errors. 

3. References to Appendix changed to Supplement. There are now no Appendices in the main 

document. 

4. CSIRO does have reports which are held in a publication repository, but Section 5 of the 

supplementary material has never been submitted to this repository. I too would prefer this 

to be a separate document and so now have a zip file with two file: the first containing E1-4, 

and the second E5, the skill assessment report. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mark Baird 


